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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk

| Washington, DC 20555

| Subject: Deaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1
| Docket No. 50-334, Licenne No. DPR-66

Revision lfs to the Innervice Test Program
| (TAC No. 80040)
l-

| This submittal forwards, for NRC review and approval, three new
relief requests for the Beaver Valley Unit No. 1 Inservice Test (IST)
Program. The attached proposed revision 1B is submitted ini

accordance with Generic Letter No. 89-04, Guidance on Developing
Acceptable Inservice Testing Programs, paragraph D. The guidance
provided in Attachment I to Generic Letter No. 89-04 is not
appropriate for these relief requests and as such requires NRC
approval as provided in 10 CFR 50.55 a(g).

|

| It is requested that the NRC disposition these relief requests
before June 1, 1991, so that appropriate proceduro changes and plant
controls can be implemented prior to restart from the eighth
refueling outage tentatively scheduled to end on June 14, 1991.

Proposed revision 1B adds three new relief requests which would
increase the surveillance frequency interval for fifteen river water
valves in the flow path to the recirculation spray heat exchangers.
This change is required since we intend to place the river water side
of the recirculation spray heat exchangers in wet layup prior to
plant startup from this refueling outage. Quarterly valve stroking

,
will no longer be possible with the heat exchangers isolated in wet
layup conditions.

The following is attached for your review:

proposed revision approval sheet-

revised valve testing outline sheets (4 pages)|
-

| rollef requests 43, 44, and 45-

If you have any questions regarding this submittal, please
contact Steve Sovick on (412) 393-5211.,

Sincerely,

ja

9104120349 910405 J. I. bieber j
DR ADOCK 05000334 Vice President

PDR Nuclear Group

cc: Mr. J. Beall, Sr. Resident Inspector
Mr. T. T. Martin, NRC Region I Administrator i

[I'[
Mr. A., W. DeAgazio, Project Manager
Mr. R. Saunders (VEPCO), i s. j S1!


